
HCARES April 5, 1997 Meeting 
• Subject is Weather training 
• It was requested that we add the National Weather Service ID number assigned to each amateur radio 

operator that has been certified to our HCARES database.  Then have this number show up on the 
mailing list.  The weather service assumes that all those that have checked into a weather net are 
certified. The certification number may be requested during the weather nets.  By adding this number 
to our list, we could speed up sign in to the net. 

• Andy, N9WCN started the meeting. 
• Russ, WA0JTL, produced the newsletter and did a fantastic job. 
• Ed, Field Day; Going 4A for Field day.  Need Lap tops.  We will need to move to a differet site in 

Cool park.  
• Matt suggested that we get a tour of WISH TV tour for May. 
• Phillis from the Red Cross is setting up some classes for Saturday in May. We need some people 

certified to help with the Red Cross during a disaster.  The training may be put into a meeting. 
• The Boy Scouts sent a few to be trained for their merit badge. 
• Matt said that he wants to use the Weather Spotter’s number on the Weather nets. 
• A map of the county is available from the County office building. 
• The National Weather Service’s Web Page: http://www.crhnwscr.noaa.gov/ind/start.htm 
• The mailing address for information on the video shown the National Weather Service is: 

 Texas Severe Storms Association 
 P.O. Box 122222 
 Arlington, TX 76012 
 Phone number: 817-265-9619 
 Cost is around $ 25.00 
  

•  


